Please do not "kick the can" on yet another extension of prohibition on FEDs. As a rental housing provider we had much better
success negotiating workout arrangements with mobile home park residents prior to this type of legislation wrongfully gave many the
feeling no payment or cooperation was necessary. Many of my counterparts and | are looking for ways to reduce FEDs and
displacement, but it is notable that the state's efforts to control this effort is having an adverse effect. People are back to work.
There is NOT a wave of evictions coming. Please let the parties freely work out these issues. Without being able to do so freely the
problem is actually getting worse. Let us solve the problem with existing laws and processes. Thank you for your consideration.



